Spider problems

If you’ve been having problems with spiders coming into your house now that the weather is colder, take a look around the foundation of your home. Leaves and twigs, windblown litter and other debris provide the perfect shelter for insects, spiders and even rodents. Keeping a 2-3-foot area around your home clean and litter free will help to reduce the number of pests that want to come inside and spend the winter with you.

You can also cut down on the number of pests that come in by making sure your window wells and outside stairwells are clean, doors and windows fit tightly and any small cracks or crevasses in walls and foundations are caulked. 
